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Taping and editing videos for CPAC donation and How to Meet with Legislators that will be sent out on 
DocTalk and posted on new website. 

New website is up and running.  YEAH!! 

We have collected ideas for putting together “Lunch and Learns” webinars and zoom meetings that we 
will hopefully launch later this year. These will include “Nuts and Bolts” type classes. If you have any 
ideas for short class topics, please let us know. 

A survey was done of the “Top 5 Services” performed in member offices.  

Setting up round table discussions at future conventions regarding Patient Outreach and increasing 
direct referrals from MD offices. 

 

Michelle Rose, DC 

UVCA President 


